Bayview PTA / .
YEARBOOK

December 1, 2016
Dear 5% grade parents,

The yearbook committee needs your help. We need you to go through your child’s baby pictures, select your
favorite photo and submit it to us. We need just one baby picture of each student and we must have that
photo by Friday, January 20th.

There are two ways you can submit your baby photo to the yearbook committee:

1. Send in the actual photo, labeled with the child’s name on the back, in an envelope to the attention
Dianna Kolman, Yearbook committee. The photo will be returned to you as soon as it is scanned.

<OR>
2. Send an email attaching your child’s photo with their name to DLKOLMAN@AOL.COM.

In addition, we need current year candid photos and old candid photos (from when your child was in K-4). We
are looking for pictures from school events only. The more pictures the better so we have every child
represented. It is very easy to upload your pictures directly to the site.

e Go to https://community.pictavo.com
e School ID # 62683 Bayview Elementary
e For this program, you must create an account.

e Browse to select the photo(s) you wish to upload. Look for the appropriate folder then Select:
Upload Photos

e Enter info about the photo
e Click “Save details”

We are also requesting that you ask your child to give us his/her aspiration (What do they want to be when they grow
up?) and two fondest memories. Please fill out the bottom of this memo, cut off and return to school, preferably along
with the baby photo, which will also be due on Friday, January 20th.

If you have any questions, we are here to help. Don’t hesitate to contact us. Thank you in advance for your cooperation,
we can’t do this without you!

Regards,

Your 5" Grade Yearbook Committee

Attention: Dianna Kolman, Yearbook Committee

Name: Teacher:
Aspiration:

Two Fondest
Memories:

www.bayview-pta.org



